
Subject Offers

From sideris bastas <sbastas224@yahoo.com>

To: Bovada <support@bovada.lv>

Date Today at 6:14 PM
I am disgusted by your unprofessional conduct regarding
the offer you made to me regarding a fifty dollar bonus.
Also,  the points that were awarded as part of my basket of
Easter Reward Points. I am a loyal player and have never
violated any of your terms or conditions. You continue to
allow me to make deposits and the crypto bonuses are
offered to me. I can only assume that you are selectively
discriminating against me. I am posting this reply on LCB
so everyone can read my remarks.

Sideris Bastas

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone


